
I find the current Fire Pump Program a little too rigid and some flexibility to what type of Honda 
pump you are required to buy and the type of and size of Fire hose allowed should be 
reviewed.  The concept to try and have a certain level of standardization of equipment being used 
is a good principle but a little flexibility should be allowed…For example for $1000 you can buy 
this package… Which meets our standard but the Honda pump model number is different 

 

 
 

I recommend that the program should be revised and that one can purchase a Honda pump 
providing its specifications are equivalent or equal to the one we proposed in our orginal 
program..  In terms of Fire Hose I suggest the option of allowing 1 ½ Forestry hose with quick 
links also be allowed however those choosing that option should also be required to purchase 
adapters to allow this type of hose to hook up to the standard type of  hose noted in the 
program…Thanks DAN 

 


